
Dear Parents and Carers,

Well the highlight of the week was definitely Stanburn’s Got
Talent. Our pupils put on a show that entertained the
audience throughout. I was blown away by the confidence
and talent of our children. A huge well done to everyone who
put themselves forward and to our finalists who performed
on Friday night. 🎤

As well as trips out for Year 6 and Year 3, Harrow Waste Team
came in to talk to parents and pupils about reducing the
amount of waste we create. Our Partnership for Inclusion of
Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) advisor was in school
supporting us with our provision and hosted a coffee
morning for parents too.

Next week we have a number of showcases including
Rocksteady, Year 1 class assemblies and our termly Ballet
and Hip Hop performances.

Above are our Head’s Honours pupils who showed me the
most amazing writing and food planning. I was truly
impressed with the standard of work.

Warm wishes
Ms D’Souza

23rd March 2025


